
I need some help locating my quilt! I met two nice Canadian ladies at the AQS show in 
Daytona, Florida in February at my booth in the vendor hall. They expressed an interest in 
bringing me to Ontario (not sure where in Ontario) to conduct a workshop and I gave them 

a sample quilt... we joked that I could trust them to walk away with my quilt because we 
are all Canadians (I have lived in the states since 1978)... Well, as you have guessed, I 
have not heard back from them at all. I really assume they lost my contact information and 
I think they are feeling sick about not knowing how to find me. So, I am contacting every 
guild in Ontario that I possibly can hoping to find my quilt. My quilt is small and shows what 
can be done with the Bloc Loc Blooming Cogwheel rulers. The fabrics are a collection of 

wintry silvers, blues and brown. The quilting is custom free motion. The cogwheels look like 
interlocking Dresden Plates.  
 
If you can share my information with your membership, I would be so appreciative. I wish I 
would have collected the ladies' names and I really don't think they intended to do me 
wrong... something must have happened.  

 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Shloe Kerness 
Dash Quilting 
shloe@dashquilting.com 
407-399-9125 

5347 Royal Paddock Way 
Merritt Island, FL 32953 
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